
                                                 

 

Newsletter                                        Friday, 15 February 2019 

Message from Mrs Huxham  

Firstly I would like to thank you all for your kind wishes, I will be back in school full time after half term.   

I feel the staff have ensured the school has run smoothly during my absence and I would like to thank them 

all very much. 

Congratulations to Year 2 for an amazing performance at the Wiltshire Dance Festival in Bath last night.  I 

have asked them to present their dance in the first assembly after half term, Tuesday 26th February at 9am, 

if you would like to come and see their dance you are very welcome. 
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 15th February  - End of Term 

 25th February – TD Day 

 6th March – Parents Evening 

 7th March – Parents Evening 

 4th April – Term Ends 

 5th April – TD Day 
 

On Wednesday Discoverers had a Roman Day, were they made beautiful Roman artefacts and had a 

Roman banquet.  Please see photos below, the costumes were superb. 

    

   

 

Hope you have a lovely relaxing half term.  Please note Monday the 25th is a TD and we return to school on the 26th 

February. 

Kind Regards 

Debby Huxham 

 

Certificates 

The certificates and awards given in this week’s Celebration Assembly were as follows: 

Class Certificates – w/e 015/01/2019 Brodie Bristowe, Maksymilian Cwajda, Tilly Lewis, Kinga Olach 

Good Work Certificates – w/e 15/01/2019 Jonah King, Robyn Harris, Lewis Cordon, Logan Bell 

 

Key Dates:  


